
 
 
 
The second international symposium: 
The Sustainable Use of Resources & Environment Protection by Catalysis 

 

       Ho Chi Minh City, 4 March 2015 

To:………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Dear ……………………., 

On behalf of the Organizers, we have the pleasure of inviting you to participate in the second 
international symposium “The Sustainable Use of Resources & Environment Protection by 
Catalysis” which will take place on 17th – 18th March 2015 at Ho Chi Minh City University 
of Technology, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. 
 
The symposium’s objective is to provide a scientific forum where worldwide scientists and 
authority can interact, exchange, and promote researches/applications aiming at sustainable 
use of resources and environmental protection. The scopes of the symposium include: 

- Heterogeneous catalysis. 
- Synthesis and characterization of new catalysis.  
- Nanoparticles and nanostructured materials and applications in catalysis. 
- Catalytic conversion of biomass into chemicals. 
- Catalysis in environmental protection.  

Additional details about this symposium can be found in the enclosed program below.  

We hope that you will find our symposium interesting and we can establish the long-lasting 
cooperation to create a sustainable network for our future research. Should you need any 
further information or supports, please do not hesitate to contact our secretariat at 
catscitec2015@gmail.com.  

 
 


